
 
 

  

  

Reports                              
You will have had your 
child’s report sent to you 
today by email. The staff 
have worked hard to 
predict what your child 
would have achieved if 
things had been normal 
but also to reflect on the 
learning they did.  
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KS2 children did some 
lovely pastel and 
matching woven 
landscapes linked to 
our anywhere island 
project. 

Gift Card Draw                                              
Thank you to all our lovely 
families who have left Google 
reviews on the school. They were 
entered into a prize draw to win   
a £25 Amazon voucher. I can 
announce that your Editor was 
videod pulling out the winner and 
that was… Mrs Young! 

 

Arrangements for September 
You will have heard the 
Government’s announcement on 
schools opening fully from 
September. Every child in every 
class will be back full time from 
the start of term. There will be 
changes to the start and finish 
times for each year group as we 
have to employ year group 
bubbles and keep bubbles apart. 
More detail has been sent to 
every family and we would ask 
that you think about your arrival 
and collection times as we cannot 
have parents in the playground 
at the moment. 

Say What You See has 
reached new heights of 
difficulty this week. Do any of 
you know what the image on 
the right represents? 

 

Here we see some of our 
Y6 children enjoying the 
Virtual PGL. They 
constructed a zip wire 
from the staffroom and 
sent some teddies down 
for the ride.

Above we see the 
children testing out the 
rafts they built. 



  

 

 

Mrs Noon’s first display at our school is based on 
The Colour Monster book -  a story about feelings 
and how to express them; a really good covid 
appropriate school book to help children make 
sense of feeling a bit mixed up but also noticing 
when they experience certain moods and can 
explain why they feel like this! The display also 
incorporates being in our bubbles and the children 
who share the classroom throughout the week. The 
children created their own monsters in craft too 
and they absolutely loved the colour monster 
theme! The children still refer to it now to 
describe how they feel using colour. 

Pictured left are some of our Y1 
children enjoying a goodbye 
picnic with Miss Schofield, who 
leaves us this Friday. 

 

Everyone is enjoying the 
random facts on our VLE. Why 
not check out what’s new 
there? 

 

At the Fun House, Harry and his 
sister decided to transplant some 
strawberry plants since they weren’t 
getting enough sunshine. 

 

Meanwhile, over at Hooters, it’s 
game on! 

School closes completely for the summer next 
Friday. This is the first time it has been closed 
since February half term. 

Farewell Picnics                                                                                     
Year 2 have been invited to join their class mates for a farewell picnic 
on either Wednesday 15th (2:1) or Thursday 16th July (2:2) at 1.10-
2.40pm at the Field Top Road Site. Snacks, fun and (socially 
distanced!) games will be provided. There will also be opportunity for 
them to collect their workbooks and any items that got left behind. 
We hope that everyone can join us to end this year and time at the 
Field Top Road site with fun and laughter. 

 

Here is a Sophia-sized chalk 
drawing of a unicorn. 

Governors                                      
I would like to take the 
opportunity to thank our 
wonderful governors who have 
been so supportive through 
the pandemic as always.  


